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Our ref: 7126/PFBB/NDT 

 

Mr Chris Kenny, 

Legal Services Board, 

7
th

 Floor, 

Victoria House, 

Southampton Row, 

London WC1B 4AD 

 

By email only: Chris.Kenny@legalservicesboard.org.uk 

2 September 2011 

 

Dear Chris, 

 

Re: Application for approval of practising fees 2011/12 

 

I am attaching the above application for consideration. 

 

I should be grateful if the application could be considered as early as possible as I will be writing 

to all notaries during the month of October to enable them to reapply for practising certificates 

beginning 1
st
 November 2011. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

P F B BEESLEY 

Registrar 
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